
Highland Bus Information for St. Hilary Parents   

Contact Information   

Highland Transportation Department: 330-239-1901, ext. 2232 

Please contact the Transportation Department directly with any questions. 

Frequently Asked Questions   

Where and when will my child be picked up in the morning??   

Highland provides driveway pickup and drop-off. You will receive a postcard with information about your  child’s 

bus number and morning pickup time.   

When will my child arrive at home after school?   

Afternoon drop off times are not included on the postcard. You will need to put your child on the bus  and watch 

the first week or so to get an idea of when he/she will arrive at home in the afternoon.   

I didn’t get the postcard! What do I do?   

The postcards usually arrive 1-2 days prior to the start of school. If you don’t receive one, call the  

Transportation Department.   

 

Inclement Weather Policies   

• There are no buses on days when Highland is not in session due to inclement weather,  regardless 

of whether or not St. Hilary School is in session.   

• If Highland is delayed, then the buses will run, but on the same delayed schedule. Parents who  still wish to 

have their students picked up in the event of a delay need to call the Transportation  Department.   

• Parents who wish to sign up for text alerts should do so at both Channel 3 and Fox 8 News, in  case only 

one station receives information of a closing.  

Channel 3  

http://my.textcaster.com/ServePopup.aspx?id=1075  

Fox 8 News  

http://www.fox8.com/weather/schoolclosingtexts/  

 


